
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:16:16	AM	
	
I	feel	that	the	solar	power	I	feed	back	to	the	grid	should	be	paid	for	at	a	
reasonable	rate	and	that	it	should	be	encouraged	for	people	to	have	solar	power	
	
Margaret	Smith		

	
Postcode:	2480	
	
	




